
“God Takes No Time Off!” 

Have you taken your vacation yet this summer?  I always enjoying hearing 

from folks about where they went and what they did.  I hope you get to 

make time for some relaxation at your favorite place! 

God, I believe, wants us to have some “down time” and be refreshed wheth-

er it is a vacation or just relaxing at home.  He knows we need to rest our 

mind, body and soul.  After all, He specified the Sabbath as a day of rest and 

even rested Himself after finishing creation according to Genesis 1.  Howev-

er, though God rested on the Sabbath, He did not take any time off.  Here’s 

what Psalm 121 has to say about God’s vigilance:  “He who watches over 

you...will neither slumber nor sleep.” 

Take some time off this summer.  And while you are relaxing, thank God that 

He is still in control. 

 Bro. Steve 

Familyfest  

The national WMU is having their annual “Familyfest” this year in Lebanon.  

People from across the country who want to do mission work as a family will be 

traveling here to participate in various projects through the Central Baptist As-

sociation which includes Baptist churches in Marion and Washington counties.  

We can assist these visitors form across the country and will have a list of pro-

jects you can participate in beginning the first Sunday in July.  Watch the bulle-

tin or go to our website or Facebook page for more information.   

MHBC is in charge of projects at The Village in Lebanon.  There will be a time 

of fellowship for residents and families with an ice cream sundae bar on Sunday 

afternoon, July 23.  Then we will assist our visiting families as they lead a revival 

Monday through Thursday, July 24-27.  There will also be other activities you 

can participate in at The Village during that week. 

 

VBS Follow-up 

We had well over 100 children and youth registered  for Vacation Bible School 

this summer and over 70 workers!  Thank you to everyone for carving out time 

in your schedule for this important time of learning and Bible teaching.  Let us 

continue to pray that God will use the 2 weeks of VBS to make an impact on 

families. 

WMU—at the church 

Women’s Missionary Union for all ladies. 

July 11 

10 a.m. 

Mayberry Bible Study 

“The Big House” — Proverbs 16:18 

July 16 

7 p.m. 

Family Fest 

Mission opportunities in Marion and Washington 

counties with families from across the country. 

July 22-27 

Mayberry Bible Study 

“The Loaded Goat” — Romans 14:12 

July 23 

7 p.m. 

Back to School Bash 

Our annual “bash” for children and families. 

July 28 

Time TBA 

Mayberry Bible Study 

“Mountain Wedding” — Psalm 14:1 

July 30 

7 p.m. 

Senior Adult Meal 

Annual meal sponsored by the Deacons. 

August 5 

6 p.m. 

Mayberry Bible Study 

“Andy Discovers America” — Psalm 143:10 

August 6 

7 p.m. 

Men and Boys Skeet Shoot 

Put this on your calendar! 

August 19 

Time TBA 

July 2017 

Other News 

 EARF News — Thank you to the EARF focus group (Education Area Revitaliza-

tion) and everyone who made a donation to this project that is making some 

positive physical improvements to our children’s education space. 

 Mayberry Bible Study — The “Mayberry Bible Study” is back on Sunday 

nights beginning July 16 at 7 p.m.  The study makes use of an episode of “The 

Andy Griffith Show” as a modern day parable each night to introduce us to a 

topical Bible study.  Plus we’ll have a wonder summertime snack for each 

session! 

 Check out our web site at www.muldraughhill.org to stay up on current 

events of the church and prayer requests.  Plus, you can like us on Facebook! 

Regular Schedule 

Sunday School each Sunday 10 AM 

Sunday Morning Worship 11 AM 

Sanctuary Choir — Sunday 6 PM 

Sunday Evening Worship and Youth 7 PM 

Wednesday Evening Prayer Meeting, Youth, RA’s , GA’s & Mission Friends 7 PM 

  

 

Muldraugh Hill Baptist Church 

4430 Hwy. 289 

Lebanon, KY  40033 

(270) 692-2420 

 Bro. Steve Skaggs, Pastor—(270) 402-1123 

 Jim Sabo, Sr., Song Leader 

 Erin Cox, Minister of Youth 

 Debbie Farris, Secretary 

 David England, Chair of Deacons—(270) 465-1400 

 Josh Veatch, Sunday School Director—(270) 692-7693 

The Golden Days group is 
collecting staple food items 

for the food pantries in Mar-
ion and Taylor Counties.  
You can help by bringing 
your items to the church.  

Look for a donation box in 
the vestibule. 


